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Dorothy Menasco

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 3:10 PM
To: Margarita Yglesias De Ayala
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20200140-TX

Hi Margarita,  
 
Per your request below, I have updated the docket title to include “Inc.” in the company name. 
 
Hope you have a great day too! 
 
Dorothy 
 

From: Margarita Yglesias De Ayala <MYGLESIA@psc.state.fl.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 3:03 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20200140‐TX 

 
Hi Dorothy,  
 
Could you please change the title of Docket No. 20200140-TX 
 
From: 
 
Application for certificate to provide local telecommunications service by Stanley Utility Contractor. 
 
To: 
 
Application for certificate to provide local telecommunications service by Stanley Utility Contractor, Inc. 
 
Thank you for your help and have a great day! 
 
Margarita, 
 
Margarita de Ayala 
Public Utility Analyst 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Industry Development & Market Analysis 
(850) 413-659 




